
 

 

April 30th, 12:00 pm “Providing Nutrition Services via Telehealth” 

Speaker:  Marcy Kyle, RDN, LD, CDCES, FAND 

 

 
Marcy has more than 25 years’ experience in nutrition and diabetes prevention, and management.  As 
Maine Health’s Regional Director of Nutrition and Diabetes Services, she coordinated the Centers of 
Disease Control Pen Bay Diabetes Prevention Program (DPP), the Medicare Diabetes Prevention Program 
(MDDP), and Diabetes Self-Management Education Programs (DSME).  She continues to provide virtual 
DPPs at the Penobscot Bay YMCA. In addition to her professional responsibilities, she is a volunteer 
member of the Diabetes Action Alliance of Maine. 
  
Marcy is immediate past Speaker of the Academy’s House of Delegates and currently serves on the 
Nutrition Services Payment Committee, BOD’s Organizational Design and Governance Workgroup, and the 
Diversity & Inclusion Committee (D &I) Advisory Group as a representative of the Nutrition Informatics 
DPG. 
  
She also has served on the Academy’s House Leadership Team and Board of Directors 2012-2015, the 
Nutrition Services Payment Committee in 2013, and the Evidence-Based Practice Committee 2012-
2014.  As vice-chair of the Council on Future Practice, she co-authored the Academy’s “Visioning Report 
2017: A Preferred Path Forward for the Nutrition and Dietetics Profession.”  

 
Committed to helping guide public policy on nutrition, Marcy meets with national and state legislators as 
well as with top agency officials.   She is a past member of the Academy’s Legislative Public Policy 
Committee, served as the Maine Academy’s State Policy Representative. And most recently, she was 
instrumental in partnering with Academy staff to secure the support of Senator Susan Collins of Maine as 
the MNT Act 2020 bill champion. Marcy is a graduate of the University of Texas at Austin. 

 


